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Wednesday 2 August 2023

K/IM Teacher Update

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with mixed emotions that | share the news that Sarah Murdoch, Assistant
Principal, and K/IM teacher, has been successful in her application for a
Relieving Deputy Principal position at Berala Public School. She will
commence this position next Monday 7th August.

We have been fortunate to secure Mr Todd Lawson and Ms Belinda Gray to
work together as K/IM's teachers. Both teachers join us with a depth of
experience teaching all age groups from Kindergarten to Year 6, in a range of
settings and schools.

Sarah has spent the last week undertaking a comprehensive handover of the
class with the teachers to ensure that every students wellbeing needs are met
and continuity of learning is a priority.

The Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) Relieving Assistant Principal role will be
undertaken by Miss Monique Jean-Louis and Mrs Monica Meoli as the Stage 1
(Years 1 & 2) Relieving Assistant Principal for the remainder of the 2023 school
year.

If you would like to meet either of the teachers Mr Lawson is working Monday,
Tuesday and Wednesday, while Ms Gray is working Thursday and Friday. We
encourage you to make yourself know to both teachers and do not hesitate to
contact either staff member if you have any concerns or worries about your
child.

Sarah is an outstanding educator and leader who will be greatly missed at
Peakhurst West Public School. We wish her every success in her new role.

Warm Regards,

Al

Rebecca Ingram

Principal



